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Old dogs and new tricks? 

 

I took my advanced assessment 23 years ago. Last November at 78, I wondered if 

my skills were still up to the same standard, so I happily completed my assessment 

and, to quote my examiner, my ‘driving skills remain at an advanced standard’. I 

have the certificate to prove it! It was a very enjoyable and relaxed experience, and 

I learned a lot, particularly about IPSGA, the limit point and cornering positions. 

 

I’d highly recommend the driving assessment to every IAM Roadsmart member, 

particularly those who passed their initial test some time ago. It is non-threatening 

and highly informative. Go on, treat yourself. You deserve it. 

 

Howard Brayton 


